
Director of Planning and Urban Development
Penny St. Louis Littell

This letter verifies that Construction performed under Building Permit #                 issued by the City 
of Portland at the above address has been completed. Inspections have been recorded and the work 
appears to be in accordance with the applicable code requirements. This does not certify that the 
property is free of building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Hunt @ (207) 874-8707 
Building Inspector

December 28, 2010

Dear MACDONALD TERRI ,

CBL: 062  B022001
Located at 7 CARROLL ST

Mail 

MACDONALD TERRI 
31 KATHY'S PATH  
SCITUATE , MA  02066

10-1344



Director of Planning and Urban Development
Penny St. Louis Littell


